
Putting on a Progress 1578: 

Elizabethan  Window  Wanderland

 We would like to invite your school to help us design window silhouettes detailing
 the adventures of the Queen Elizabeth I's progress across Norfolk in 1578 

This is a free opportunity for our artist to come into school in November, 
December or early January with all the resources required to work with classes.

Your school's designs will be included in larger window artwork to be publically 
displayed at night, to shine across Norfolk beginning January 2023.

Call Sarah Power on 07506717773 to find out more and book a visit from us 
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